
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELATION  

RFP 2023-03  
Tourist Board Special Events Consultant 

 
 

RFP 2023-03 Tourist Board Special Events Consultant 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ___________________   ____________ 

Hector Gomez, Town Manager   Date 

In accordance with Section 3-7(b)(5) the above reference RFP has 
been canceled in its entirety. 

 

The Town of Surfside sincerely regrets any inconvenience on the part of interested 
parties. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Solicitation 

Coordinator named above. 
 

October 11, 2023


